
Tuesday, July 10, 2020 – 10:00 A.M. 
John R. “Jack” Durrance Auditorium 

County Administration Building 
12 Southeast First Street 

Gainesville, Florida 
 
The Alachua County Board of County Commissioners met for the Special Meeting.  
 
PRESENT: Chair Robert “Hutch” Hutchinson; Vice Chair Mike Byerly, Commissioner 

Charles S. Chestnut IV, Commissioner Ken Cornell, and Commissioner 
Marihelen Wheeler 

  
ALSO PRESENT: County Manager Michele Lieberman, County Attorney Sylvia Torres, 

Deputy County Manager James Harriot, and Deputy Clerk Steve 
Donahey 

 The meeting was televised on Cox Cable Channel 12. 

 
 
Approval of Agenda  
 
 Commissioner Cornell moved adoption of the agenda. The motion carried 4-0 
with Commissioner Wheeler not logged into the meeting.  
 
Items for Discussion  
 
1. Alachua County Sheriff’s Office Police Reform 20-0574  

Fiscal Consideration: N/A  
Recommended Action: Have a discussion on police reform. 
 
Alachua County Sheriff Sadie Darnell presented the above item. 
 
Commissioner Cornell, Commissioner Byerly, Commissioner Chestnut, 

Commissioner Wheeler, Chair Hutchinson, Commissioner Cornell, and Commissioner 
Wheeler presented comments.  

 
Chair Hutchinson logged out of the meeting at 11:19 A.M. 

 
Public Comment via telephone 
 
 Citizen, Citizen, Danielle, Debbie Martinez, Anthony Johnson, Tim, Danny, Citizen, 
Jeremiah Tattersall, Citizen, Citizen, Citizen, Citizen, Sarah Younger, Tracy Nucci, 
Cathleen, Citizen, Citizen, Tracy Nucci, Citizen, Elaina Watley, Citizen, Citizen, Gregory 



Tuesday, July 10, 2020 – 10:00 A.M. 
 
 
Florez, Citizen, Citizen, Darlene Pifalo, Renee Jackson, Liz, Chris Torres, Tracy Nucci, and 
Kenneth Johnson presented comments.  
 

Sheriff Sadie Darnell, Commissioner Wheeler, Commissioner Cornell, 
Commissioner Byerly, and Commissioner Cornell presented comments.                                                                              
 
Closing Comments  
 
Public Comment  
 
Commission Comment  
 
CARES Act Funding  
 
 Commissioner Cornell stated that on Tuesday with the CARES Act Funding action 
he would like to modify two items. He would like the Board to change that any grant 
recipients must be complying with the County’s Emergency Order and that for companies 
that have been forced to close under the Governor’s Order should be able to qualify.   
 
 County Manager Lieberman stated that the program is still be developed so there 
is time for the Board to discuss the matter and make changes without effect the process.  
 
 There being no further business before the Board the meeting was adjourned at 
1:03 P.M. 


